
 

June 18, 2024 

Dear Customer,  

VETIGEL is committed to providing you with the best hemostatic products and service to support 
your hospital and patients.  As of May 2024, VETIGEL's shelf life has been extended from 18 months 
to 24 months. This extension is the result of extensive research and stability testing, ensuring the 
product maintains its quality and efficacy over a longer period.  

Moving forward, you can expect that all batches manufactured as of May 2024 will have 24-month 
expiration dating on the product. The new expiration dating is also appropriate for the specific 
batches manufactured prior to May 2024 as indicated in the table below.  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this change, please contact our customer service 
team at 1-800-VETIGEL. 

Thank you, 

 

Matthew Lewis 
VP of Sales  


